
 

 

 

7:45-8:30 a.m. 

 

 
 

8:30 a.m. 

 

 

9:00-10:00 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

10:15-10:45 a.m. 

11:00-11:30 a.m. 

11:45-12:15 p.m. 

 

 
12:15 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1:00 p.m. 

Check-In: Memorial Chapel (Bldg. 210) 
 

Breakfast 

 

Welcome to Redlands: Memorial Chapel (Bldg. 210) 
Kevin Dyerly, Vice President for Enrollment 

Dr. Ralph W. Kuncl, President 

 

Panel for Parents: Memorial Chapel (Bldg. 210) 
Fred Rabinowitz, Interim Dean & Professor, College of Arts & Sciences 

Mackenzie Dawes, Assistant Director, Student Activities 

Ruben Robles, Senior Associate Dean, Student Life 

Michelle Rogers, Parent of Current Student, and Chief of Staff, Office of the President 

Jake Funk ‘16, President, Associated Students of the University of Redlands 

Student Panels: 

Casa Loma Room (Bldg. 213) University Hall (Bldg. 214) 
Sebastian Brown ‘16  Tandis Rafii ‘16 

Megan McClellan ‘18  Jacob Khuri ‘17 

Colin Romer ‘18  Kelsey Warren ‘16 

Christianne Michel ‘17  Jose Torres ‘18 

   

Interest Session I 

Interest Session II 

Interest Session III 
 

Lunch: Peppers Lawn (100) 
Meet our Mascot, Thurber, and members of our Athletics Department  

Campus Tours: Peppers Lawn (100) 
Departing every 15 minutes; last tour departs at 2:15 p.m. 

Campus Tour in Spanish: Peppers Lawn (100) 
Departing at 1:15 p.m. 

Residence Hall Open House: Just want to see a room? Meet our Community 
Assistants  
at any (or all!) of these halls between 12:15 and 1:45 p.m. 

 

Anderson Hall (Bldg. 203) 

 

Holt Hall (Bldg. 207) 

Bekins Hall (Bldg. 206) Merriam Hall (Bldg. 219) 

East Hall (Bldg. 227) North Hall (Bldg. 218) 

Fairmont Hall (Bldg. 204) Williams Hall (Bldg. 226) 

Grossmont Hall (Bldg. 205)  

 
 

Johnston Center Reception: Lobby of Holt Hall (Bldg. 207) 
For admitted Johnston students 

 

The University Bookstore (Bldg. 222) and Armacost Library (Bldg. 221) are open.  Feel free 
to stop by! 

The Willis Center (Bldg. 110) will remain open throughout the day until 3:00 
p.m. if you have further questions or would like to submit an enrollment 
deposit. 
 

April 2, 2016 


